BOARD OF HEALTH PUBLIC HEARING
APPROVED FISCAL YEAR 2024-2025 BUDGET
MINUTES
April 11, 2024
2:30 p.m.

A public hearing for the Bristol-Burlington Health District’s Fiscal Year 2024-2025 Budget held in the Bristol-Burlington
Health District Office, 240 Stafford Avenue, Bristol, Connecticut.

Present: Shannon Mulz, Chairwoman

Staff present: Marco Palmeri, MPH, RS, Director of Health
Louise McGlone, Office Manager, Board of Health Secretary
The public hearing was called to order by Chairwoman Mulz at 2:57 p.m.
Chairwoman Mulz opened the Public Hearing and read the Notice of Public Hearing into the minutes.
e FY 2024-2025 Budget of $5,135,980.
The public audience participants present were: Skip Gillis, Kathy Langlais and James Moylan.

The Public Hearing was closed at 2:59 p.m.

< —Marco Palmeri, MPH, RS
Director of Health



